HALDIMAND FEDERATION of AGRICULTURE            

1071 Kohler Road Cayuga ON  N0A 1E0    


September 23, 2011

Ontario Energy Board, P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor

Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Board Secretary

RE FILE No. EB-2011-0063
 

IN THE MATTER OF the Ontario Energy Board Act

1998, S.O.1998, c.15, (Schedule B);

AND IN THE MATTER OF an Application by Grand

Renewable Wind LP for an Order granting leave to

construct a new transmission line and associated

facilities for the Grand Renewable Energy Park to

be located in Haldimand County.

Dear Sir, 

The Haldimand Federation of Agriculture hereby acknowledges receiving a further reply from the applicant to our interrogatory dated August 24, 2011.

In response to the questions raised in PROCEDURAL ORDER NO. 3 the Haldimand Federation of Agriculture continues to question the safety of a shared Right of Way of a high tension transmission line with a distribution network.

One additional comment at this time is to observe that the "Open House" format, such as the presentation made in Cayuga on September 22, 2011 can not in any way be considered a public meeting. 

The format has become a standard in many of these types of proposals. While the public is invited to attend it stretches the imagination for it to be called a meeting. 
Sincerely, 











 Frank Sommer, Director
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franksommer@shaw.ca
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